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Dear Parents,  

 

This week we talked about Thanksgiving, the way we celebrate it, what we do on Thanksgiving day, 

things we eat, and what we are thankful for. The children learned about the history of the Indians and 

Pilgrims. They enjoyed sharing what they love to eat and how much they love spending time with their 

families and of course what they are thankful for. This week we introduced the letter “Gg”.  

 

Art: The children made different activities for this week. The children got their hands painted to make a 

turkey for their placemats. On another day the children decorated their hat by using construction paper 

and do-a-dot markers. The children also worked in their journals by tracing a cut out turkey and then 

colored it. Orange Door traced the children's hands to make a turkey instead. We also traced and 

decorated the letter “Gg”. The children colored and decorated a pumpkin by using orange tissue paper 

and orange crayons. Orange Door students made a cornucopia out of brown construction paper and cut 

out fruits. We continued reinforcing the use of scissors, counting numbers, and tracing.  

 

Music class with Ms. Clarice was as fun as every week. We enjoyed playing the instruments, singing and 

listening to stories along with the rhythm of her guitar. 

 

We had our music and movement time outside that we all enjoyed and we also visited the garden to 

water the tomatoes       . 

 

Note: Next week we will not have student of the week since it will be a short week.  

 

“Thank you for all your support and for making our Thanksgiving event a wonderful one”. 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND AND HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO YOU ALL !                         

 

Mrs. Zamira, Ms. Mireya, Mrs. Miriam & Mrs. Carolina. 


